Dear Mr. John Stevenson,

I do not support the proposed regulatory changes whereby I would have to reveal extensive personal financial information about myself in order to make investments. What I do with my money should be nobody else's business. Too much personal information is already being gathered from various sources, leading to the possibility that this information might be lost to a hacker. At the present, I do not see a strong argument in favor of collecting more information about the Investor.

Thank you

Fred Mueller Herbers Autobody